
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Affordable Housing Coalition  
 

        

The Affordable Housing Coalition workgroup meeting 
originally scheduled for July 15, 2025 has been canceled. 

 
 
The next workgroup meeting is scheduled for August 19, 2025.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




